

Our Ref: RP/BB/Uniform

Date: 28th September 2023

Dear Parent/ Carer,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support regarding this year's change in footwear.

At Dame Elizabeth Cadbury, our uniform expectations are a vital part of our standards, and we insist that pupils wear their uniform with pride.

As of Monday 6th November, pupils will be allowed to wear a limited amount of jewellery only. This will consist of a watch and a pair of plain silver or gold studs. It is in line with our policy, please use the following link and scroll down to "Jewellery and Makeup" to read guidelines: <u>Uniform – Dame Elizabeth Cadbury School (decschool.co.uk)</u>

The following items of jewellery will not be permitted:

- Rings
- Bracelets
- Facial piercings
- Diamond earrings

If pupils wear these items of jewellery to school, they will be confiscated, and pupils will be able to collect them from the Headteacher's PA at the end of the school day.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely,

Mr R Prime Headteacher

Dame Elizabeth Cadbury School







Woodbrooke Road

Bournville